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On Friday, March 4th, 2016 the Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office responded to 

the 12000 block of STH 93, Town of Pleasant Valley, in reference to a motor vehicle 
crash with injuries. This location is near STH 93 and Spruce Rd.  

 
Upon arrival Deputies found four vehicles involved in the crash and two operators 

required medical attention. Based on lane blockage and further safety issues, STH 93 was 
temporarily detoured to CTH F, to bypass the crash scene.     

 
The two operators were transported to local hospitals for evaluation and treatment 

of non-life threatening injuries.  
 
The crash remains under investigation by the Sheriff’s Office. The road condition 

and visibility are likely factors in the crash.  
 
The Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office was assisted at the scene by Township Fire 

Department and the Eau Claire Fire Department.  
 
No further information will be released at this time. 


